

B.R.S. Semester - 3 (CBCS) Examination
Oct/Nov - 2024 [As Per Syllabus Year June-2019]
English (Foundation-7)

Time: 2:30 Hours**Marks: 70****Instructions:**

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

-
- Que. 1 (A) Answer the following question in one line each. (06)
1. What did Phileas do at the club?
 2. How much money did the robber steal from the bank?
 3. Why couldn't the Detective arrest Fogg?
 4. What was Phileas Fogg famous for?
 5. Whom was the detective searching?
 6. What did the temple priests do?
- Que. 1 (B) Answer the following questions in brief. (Any Four) (08)
1. Which two unusual things happened on the 2nd October?
 2. What happened to Passportout in Bombay Temple?
 3. Why was Mr. Fix, a detective waiting for Mr. Fogg?
 4. What did the travellers see while travelling on elephant in the forest?
 5. Why could Mr. Fix not arrest Fogg? What did he do?
- Que. 2 (A) Write short note on Any one of the following. (07)
1. The procession Episode.
 2. Bet.
- Que. 2 (B) Draw Character sketch on Any one of the following. (07)
1. Aouda.
 2. Passportout
- Que. 3 (A) Change the following Sentences into passive voice. (07)
1. Gandhiji preached Non-violence.
 2. We learn English.
 3. Vrushti likes Pizza.
 4. Ashish ate Mango.
 5. Hunter caught a bigger.
 6. I teach them English.
 7. A Leader distributed prizes.
- Que. 3 (B) Correct the following sentences, if necessary. (07)
1. He frequently Comes late.
 2. I have just completed my work.
 3. Take an umbrella it is raining.
 4. Mehul read when the doorbell rang.
 5. Don't disturb Vrushti reads.
 6. I generally reach office in time.
 7. Look! Dogs bark at strangers.

Que. 4 (A) Translate the following paragraph into Gujarati. (07)

1. When we become angry we create an enemy. Anger is our enemy. Our habit of becoming angry and tense will have very disastrous effect on our body and mind. Our happiness will fly away. Getting angry is like punishing ourselves for the faults and mistakes of others. Anger has not solved any problem in life.

Que. 4 (B) Translate the following paragraph into English. (07)

1. જ્યારે આપણામાં અહમ, વધુ પડતો લગાવ કે લાલચ હોય, આપણે ક્યારેય આનંદમાં રહી શકતા નથી. આવા સંજોગોમાં આપણે અન્ય વ્યક્તિ પ્રત્યે આપણું વલણ બદલાવવું જોઈએ અને બીજાની સ્વતંત્રતા વિષે પણ વિચારવું જોઈએ. આપણે “જતું કરવા” ની ભાવના રાખી અને આનંદ માં રહી શકીએ છીએ.

Que. 5 (A) Write a letter to your father regarding Hostel facilities and routine. (07)

OR

Write a letter of condolence to your friend who has recently lost his father.

Que. 5 (B) Reading the following paragraph and answer the question given below. (07)

Childhood is somewhat free from worries. But when the child grows up into an adult or a youth, countless desires start consuming him day by day. He knows neither rest nor peace of mind. The moment one desire is satisfied, another crops up in a never-ending vicious circle. In due course of time, old age pounces upon him like a tiger. Physical strength and senses fail him. He trembles, as he tries to walk. His unfulfilled desire and passions tear him to pieces. Broken hearted and despised by all his sons, daughter and wife, he breathes his last in great agony and is born again and again to fulfil his unfulfilled desires. The cycle is once again pedalled. He keeps on pedalling it till he realizes the immortality of his blissful Soul. The Gita can rescue him from the cycle on births and deaths.

QUESTIONS: -

1. What consume the youth day by day?
2. What happens when one desire is satisfied?
3. What happens in due course of time?
4. What happens in an old age?
5. How does he take the last breath?
6. Till when does he take Re-birth?
7. What can the Gita do?
